
  

Friday   18th   June   2021   
Newsletter   

  
Our   stars   of   this   week   are   …   

Aimielea,   Esme,   Riley,   Jake,   Kelci   and   Tae-Marie   
  

  
The   winning   team   this   week   is   …   

St.   Patrick’s   

The   children   have   had   another   fabulous   week   in   school.   Our   older   children   
have   started   their   new   topic   on   World   War   2   and   our   younger   children   have   
been   learning   about   taking   care   of   plants.     
Amethyst   class   have   been   working   on   a   project   for   planning   and   costing   the   
new   line   markings   for   the   rear   playground…   they   have   realised   the   value   of   
money!   
We   are   looking   at   the   planned   events   for   the   rest   of   this   academic   year   and   
working   out   the   safest   way   to   continue   with   our   Leavers   Service   and   
Induction   visit.   Please   keep   checking   the   website   for   further   information.   
Due   to   the   latest   announcement   from   the   Prime   Minister   we   are   still   asking   all   
families   to   respect   the   safety   of   others   and   wear   face   masks   on   our   premises.   
Our   aim   is   to   stay   safe   and   open.   
You   will   notice   that   the   renovations   on   the   front   of   the   school   have   started   …   
This   will   be   an   ongoing   project   but   will   hopefully   improve   the   appearance   of  
our   building.   
Have   a   wonderful   weekend,   
Take   care   Mrs   Dean   



  

Our   Gospel   Value   this   half   term   is   …   

  
Courage    is   a   core    value    for   our   Church   School   because    courage   

allows   us   to   stand   up   for   ourselves,   others   and   persevere   to   
overcome   challenges.   In   the   Bible,   God   tells   his   people   to   'be   strong   
and    courageous    and   do   not   be   frightened,   for   the   Lord   your   God   is   

with   you   wherever   you   go'.   
  

  
  

  

Thursday   17th   June   2021    Topaz   Multi-sports   after   school   club   
starts   

W/C   28th   June   2021    Health   Week   

Thursday   1st   July   2021    Sports   Day   (unfortunately   due   to   
COVID   restrictions   we   will   be   unable   
to   have   any   spectators)   

Thursday   15th   July   2021    End   of   Year   reports   sent   home   

Monday   19th   July   2021    Year   6   Leavers   Service   (more   
information   to   follow)   

Tuesday   20th   July   2021    School   closes   for   the   Summer   
Holidays   Infants   2:15pm   Juniors   
2:30pm   


